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Dear Students, Staff, Parents/Guardians and members of our school community 
 
From the Principal 
 
Happy Holidays…. Happy Easter 
 
As we move to holidays – thank you to everyone for a great term.  
 
Our thoughts turn to all who are experiencing a tough time around the 
world. I especially send generous thoughts to innocent children in the 
Ukraine who have not been able to attend school and be with their school 
friends learning. May we do all we can through education to mend 
relationships, focusing on our similarities and respecting our unique 
differences. 
 
I share this heartfelt message recently published by the Reggio Children International Network: 
 
Walking alongside one another, 
Connected across the globe, 
The International Network of Reggio Children 
Sends a message of peace and hope.  
 
As we continue to work together  
To support our world in advocating for and 
Ensuring our children’s fundamental rights 
To be seen, heard, and grow, we are inspired 
To follow their lead in moving forward 
With hearts open and love as our guide. 
 
The words of a four-year-old child 
Remind us of our common human bond, 
“We all have hearts”. 
 
We stand with and for  
Children everywhere 
As we call for  
Peace for Ukraine, 
For our entire world 
And for the future. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In closing, please contact me if I can assist your family on gina.kadis@ais.edu.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Ms Gina Kadis 
PRINCIPAL 
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